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Oregon has been implementing vote by mail as a secure, easy way for people to vote 

—-for years. There is little no voter fraud and there is no reason whatsoever to halt 

the practice of vote by mail. Making it imperative to have in person voting on Election 

Day will be essentially a voter suppression action. It makes no sense! Vote against 

this ridiculous bill. 


